Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Clinical Laboratory Personnel
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on October 11, 2022, the Board of Clinical Laboratory Personnel, received a petition for variance and waiver submitted by Crystal Loska. Although a rule is not cited, it appears that petitioner wants relief from education, training/experience, and examination requirements for licensure as a medical technologist. Comments on the petition should be filed with the Board of Clinical Laboratory Personnel, within 14 days of publication of this notice.

A copy of the Petition for Variance or Waiver may be obtained by contacting: A copy of the Petition for Variance or Waiver may be obtained by contacting: Dayle Mooney, Executive Director, Board of Clinical Laboratory Personnel, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin # C-07, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3258, telephone: (850)488-0595, or email, Dayle.Mooney@flhealth.gov.
